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27th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
FS1 and FS2 Easter/Spring Celebrations 2025 
 
On Thursday 17th April 2025, which is the day before Good Friday and the Easter 
weekend, we are asking that your child comes to school that day wearing a hat/bonnet 
that has an Easter theme.  There will be the opportunity throughout the day for parades 
to take place of the marvelous creations and they will be judged with prizes for the best 
ones.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
MRS D MCAUGHEY 
HEADTEACHER 

 

 
 


